Editor-in-Chief: Branislav Ž. Nikolić
Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society
Dear Editor, 

We are thankful to the referee for constructive and judicious suggestions. We did all the necessary revision in the text in light of the suggestions given by the reviewer.
Also, we resubmit the revised manuscript “Molecular Designing of Nanoparticles & Functional Materials” (ID 4288). 

Sincerely Yours, 

Prof. Dr. Dragan Uskoković
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